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Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Maersk Drilling to respond to the following item: 
- «Report for 2016 on Evaluation of the implementation of legislation on labor, economic, social and civil rights of Azerbaijan’s oil sector», Oil-Workers’ Rights Protection Organization (OWRO), January 2017
http://nhmt-az.org/frontend/pages/human-rights-inner.php?id=134

In response, Maersk Drilling sent the following statement:
At Maersk Drilling, our Core Values incorporate a deep and abiding respect for human rights throughout our worldwide activities. This includes labour rights. In Azerbaijan, where Maersk Drilling has one semi-submersible rig operating, as in all countries where we operate, we follow local labor law and abide by universal principles of good conduct. It is our policy to treat all employees with respect and to allow all employees the right to organize in local unions. The matter you reference is a dispute involving one former Maersk Drilling employee that is currently being adjudicated in accordance with Azeri law in the Azeri courts. The matter is ongoing and therefore, as a matter of policy, we cannot comment further at this time.
